



Judicial Services

COMMUNITY SERVICE | COMMUNITY CORRECTIONS | PRETRIAL RELEASE SERVICES

6984 South Lima Street, Suite A Centennial, Colorado 80112-4031 Phone: 720-874-3350

Fax: 720-874-3371 www.arapahoegov.com

> DON KLEMME Director

December 9, 2014

Littleton City Council Mayor Bruce Beckman 2255 West Berry Avenue Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Mayor Beckman:

Each year, the Arapahoe County Board of County Commissioners reviews and approves the membership of the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board.

The bylaws of the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board give the Littleton City Council the authority to recommend a representative from the City of Littleton to serve on the Board. Linda Suttle, Victim Services Coordinator for the Littleton Police Department, has served on the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board since June 17, 2008. Ms. Suttle continues to serve as an active Board member and is the only member on the Board with a background in victims' issues.

The City of Littleton has always been a valued member of the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board, recognizing and understanding the needs of the criminal justice system, local government, and community. Please send your recommendation to the Arapahoe County Board of County Commissioners via my office as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We thank the City of Littleton for its continued support of the Arapahoe County Community Corrections Board.

Sincerely,

Brad Kamby

Judicial Services Division Manager

cc: Don Klemme, Director of the Arapahoe County Community Resources Department

Michael Penny, Littleton City Manager

Doug Stephens, Chief of Police, Littleton Police Department

Linda Suttle, Victim Assistance Coordinator, Littleton Police Department